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Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2

Response to Request for Online Reference Portal

References:

1. Letter from E. J. Leeds, Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), to L. J. Weber, Indiana
Michigan Power Company (I&M), "Issuance of Order to Modify Licenses with Regard to
Requirements for Mitigation Strategies for Beyond-Design-Basis External Events," dated
March 12, 2011, (ADAMS Accession No. ML12054A736).

2. Letter from J. P. Gebbie, I&M, to U.S. NRC, "Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant Unit 1 and
Unit 2 - Overall Integrated Plan in Response to March 12, 2012 Commission Order
Modifying Licenses with Regard to Requirements for Mitigation Strategies for Beyond-
Design-Basis External Events (Order Number EA-12-049)," dated February 27, 2013,
(ADAMS Accession No. ML13101A381).

3. Letter from T. J. Wengert, NRC, to L. J. Weber, I&M, "Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant Unit
1 and Unit 2 - Online Reference Portal for Review of Mitigation Strategies Submittal in
Response to Order EA-12-049 (TAC Nos. MF0766 and MF0767)", dated July 3, 2013,
(ADAMS Accession No. ML13183A431).

By Reference 1, the NRC issued Order EA-12-049 to Indiana Michigan Power Company (I&M),
licensee for Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2. By Reference 2, I&M submitted a
response to Reference 1. By Reference 3, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) requested
that I&M establish an online reference portal with specific terms and conditions. The purpose of this
reference portal is to facilitate the NRC review of I&Ms on-site documents that support the
information provided by Reference 2.

I&M has established the requested online reference portal and was made ready for NRC access
within the time frame requested in Reference 3. This letter provides written confirmation that I&M
agrees with the Terms and Conditions set forth in Reference 3.
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commitments. If you have any questions, please contact me

Sincerely,

Michael K. Scarpello
Regulatory Affairs Manager

HLE/kmh

c: C. A. Castro, NRC Region III
J. T. King, MPSC
S. M. Krawec, AEP Ft. Wayne
MDEQ-RMD/RPS
NRC Resident Inspector
T. J. Wengert, NRC Washington, DC


